
STARLAND COUNTY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO LAND USE BYLAW NO. # 1125 
 

DATE:  September 8, 2021 
 
TIME:  11:00 a.m. 
 
PLACE: Starland County Council Chambers 

217 Railway Avenue North, 
Morrin, Alberta 

 
PURPOSE: A Public Hearing will be held at the above noted time and location with regard to proposed Bylaw No. 1177 
to amend Land Use Bylaw No. 1125. The purpose of proposed Bylaw No. 1177 is to redistrict a portion of the SE¼ 18-29-
18-W4M from Agricultural General District (AG) to Country Residential District (CR) as shown on the plan below. This would 
permit the landowner to apply for development permits for those uses listed in the CR district of Land Use Bylaw No. 1125.  

 
PRESENTATION:  Oral and written comments and suggestions are invited and should be addressed to the point of the 
proposed amendment.  They may be made by any person or group of persons or a person acting on his/her or their behalf, 
who claims to be affected by the proposed amendment, and by any other persons that the Council wishes to hear at the 
hearing.   
 
Written submissions may be made by the persons above and may be received in the Starland County Office by 4:00 P.M. 
on September 7th, 2021.  Oral presentation may be made at the hearing by the persons above, whether or not they have 
made a written presentation.  The time limit of oral presentations is subject to the direction of the Chairperson. 
 
DOCUMENTATION:  Copies of the proposed Bylaw 1177 are available for public inspection at the Starland County office 
during regular office hours. 
 
This notice is given pursuant to Sections 606 and 692 of the Municipal Government Act. 
 
First Publication:  August 25, 2021 
 
Second Publication:  September 1, 2021 
       
Shirley Bremer 
Chief Administrative Officer 


